
„More music,  
less loudspeaker“ 

Wessel Oltheten, mix engineer 

We care about our customers, high quality 
service is part of our mission. Whenever we 
improve our products, we ensure our existing 
custromers can profit too. Over the years the 
LS1 has seen some significant improvements, 
reason why the current LS1 sounds better 
than the LS1 from a couple of years back. 
We achieved this by improving the hardware 
and DSP filtering, resulting in lower jitter and 
an improved frequency response. Also the 
stability in interfacing and during start up has 
improved. 

All previous versions of the LS1 can profit from 
these improvements. The ‘May 2016 update” 
will bring your systems‘ electronics up to 
date which leads to an improved stability and 
a better sound quality. The top end sounds 
more silky and transparent and the overall 
experience is more natural. As mix engineer 
Wessel Oltheten described it: ”After the update 
the LS1 sounds even more real, you hear more 
music and less loudspeaker”.
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